
News 
On July 9, 2013, a delegation from Economics School of Jilin University visited the 
Graduate School of Economics and Business Administration, Hokkaido University. The 
Jilin delegation was composed by Dean Li Junjiang, Vice-Dean Li Xiao and Professor 
Zhang Hu. They were welcomed by Dean Hiroshi Yoshimi, Vice-Dean Hajime Kubota 
and Professor Takai at Hokkaido. Jilin University is a representative university in 
Northeastern China and an important partner of Hokkaido University. We have 
discussed on various possibilities of academic and educational exchange. 
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